
 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

NO 21 OF 2012 
 
 

PURPOSE BUILT VESSEL TRANSITING FROM BARRY HARBOUR TO 
PORTISHEAD VIA CARDIFF BAY AND THE RIVER USK 

 
 

All Mariners please be advised that as part of an historical re-enactment of the transport of blue 
stone from Wales to Stonehenge, a purpose built vessel will be transiting from Barry Harbour to 

Portishead via Cardiff Bay and The River Usk. 
 

The Vessel is approximately 40 foot long and will be rowed by a team of 10 men. 
 

This re-enactment is expected to take place between the 21st and 24th August 2012 during daylight 
hours.   

 
All Mariners are requested to keep a sharp lookout for this vessel and to give it a wide berth at all 

times. 
 

 
 

MARINE MANAGER, SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

20th August 2012 
 

 All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

 

 

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessel or craft.  


